
           
     Government of Goa,  
   DIRECTORATE  OF HIGHER EDUCATION 

SCERT Building, Alto- Porvorim-Goa PIN 403 521 
No.DHE/ACAD-II/21-22/264       Dated:26/04/2021 

CIRCULAR 

 Due to the unprecedented rise in Covid19 cases, Govt has taken a decision to close all the 
educational institutions in the State until further order. In view of this, students as well as all 
teaching and non-teaching staff working in the educational institution under the purview of the 
Directorate of Higher Education shall not attend their institutions with immediate effect until 
further order. 

 They are allowed to work from home and teaching-learning will continue in online mode 
as per predecided schedule. 

 All teaching and examination related work, as well as counselling sessions for students, 
shall be continued on digital mode. 

 

                                                                                                                    
          (Prasad Lolayekar, IAS) 
                Director of Higher Education   

 
Copy to: 

1. The OSD to Hon’ble Chief Minister for information 
2. The Secretary (Education), Government of Goa for information 
3. The Registrar, Goa University {for necessary action} 
4. Principals of all Government Colleges {for necessary action} 
5. Principals of all Aided Colleges {for necessary action} 
6. Office Copy 
7. Guard File 

 

 

 


